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ASX Announcement   14 February 2023 

Investor Webinar 
 
 
Arizona Lithium Limited (ASX:AZL) (“AZL”, Arizona Lithium” or the “Company”) is pleased to invite 
shareholders and investors to attend an Investor Webinar on Friday, 17 February at 10.30 am AEDT / 
7:30 am AWST.  

The webinar coincides with the Company’s North American site visits with Managing Director, Paul 
Lloyd, and Chief Technical Officer, Brett Rabe, joining the webinar from the Company’s Lithium 
Research Centre in Tempe, Arizona, to provide an update on the Company and its projects. 
Shareholders will be able to engage in a Q&A following the presentation from management. 

 

Event: AZL Investor Webinar 

Presenters: Managing Director, Paul Lloyd, and Chief Technical Officer, Brett Rabe 

Time: Friday, 17 February at 10.30 am AEDT / 7:30 am AWST  

Where: Zoom Webinar, details to be provided upon registration. To register your interest for the 
webinar, please click through to the link below. 

 

Registration link: 

https://janemorganmanagement-au.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_oAIVrX_9S_e50F8vqvT6Vw 

After registering your interest, you will receive a confirmation email with information about joining the 
webinar.  Webinar participants will be able to submit questions to the panel throughout the presentation, 
however, shareholders are encouraged to send through questions via email beforehand to 
jm@janemorganmanagement.com.au 

 

This announcement has been authorised by the Managing Director. 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

Mr Paul Lloyd  
Managing Director 
Arizona Lithium Limited  
Tel:  +61 419 945 395 
Email: paul@arizonalithium.com 
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